
January 7, 2020 

Dear FAW Families, 

     Catholic Schools Week is fast approaching (Sunday, January 26th - Saturday, 
February 1st) and as in years past, we are asking for student volunteers for January 
25th and 26th at all weekend Masses in each of our home parishes - St. Aloysius, Our 
Lady's, and St. Francis Xavier.  If your child/children would like to participate in any 
of the categories below, please sign them up and return this form to school by 
Tuesday, January 14th.  (Just a reminder that the FAW chorus is already scheduled 
to sing at the 11am Mass at St. Aloysius on that Sunday, January 26th.)  All selected 
participants will then be notified next week of their roles for this special occasion.  
We ask that all of our FAW students attending Mass that weekend wear their Father 
Andrew White uniform in recognition of Catholic Schools Week.  Thank you in 
advance for your support of Father Andrew White School. 

Sincerely, 

Catholic Schools Week Committee 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
(Cut and return to school by Tuesday, January 14th) 

FAW Student Mass Volunteers for: 

Saturday January 25, 2020 OR Sunday, January 26, 2020 
 

Parish:_____________________________________________________ 

 FAMILY NAME:  ____________________________ PHONE #:  __________________________ 

Mass Available (please circle):  

St. Aloysius Our Lady’s St. Francis Xavier 

Saturday: 5pm 
 

Saturday: 4pm Saturday: 4pm 

Sunday: 8am or 11am Sunday: 8:30am or 11am Sunday: 8am or 11am 
 

 

Altar Server: _____________________________________________________ 

Lector: ____________________________________________________________ 

Offertory Procession: __________________________________________________ 

Speech Reader (end of Mass): _______________________________________________ 


